
	
The	 safety	 of	 our	 teachers	 and	 students	 is	 of	 vital	
importance,	 and	 as	 such	 this	 studio	 is	 observing	 the	
following	guidelines	during	face-to-face	lessons:	
	

	

	
A	 1.5m	 distance	 will	 be	 maintained	
between	teacher	and	student.	

	

	

	
Only	 1	 student	 is	 allowed	 into	 the	
music	 room	 at	 a	 time	 -	 parents	 and	
siblings	must	remain	outside.	

	

Instruments	 and	 all	 handled	 surfaces	
will	 be	 cleaned	 and	 disinfected	
between	each	student.	

	
	

If	 you	are	 in	 any	way	unwell	 or	 exhibiting	 any	
cold	 or	 flu-like	 symptoms	 or	 have	 a	
temperature,	 DO	 NOT	 ATTEND	 your	 lesson	
face	 to	 face.	 Please	 speak	 to	 your	 teacher	
about	conducting	the	lesson	online	instead.		

COVID19	Precautions	for		
Face-to-Face	Music	Lessons	


